
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Superintendent  
Amy Jones-Kerr 

1691 Burbank Avenue 

Santa Rosa CA 95407 

Phone: 707-545-0102 

Fax: 707-545-5096 

 

July 16, 2020 
 

Dear Roseland School District Families, 
 

First and foremost we hope your family is healthy and safe.  Please know that we greatly miss our 
students and hope to get back to some form of normalcy soon.   
 

Previously, we have communicated with you about possible educational program options for the 
2020-21 school year, including a possible Hybrid Model where students would receive instruction at 
school two days a week. However, due to the current COVID-19 transmission rates in our county, 
we have been left with making the very difficult decision to recommend to our school board that we 
move to full Distance Learning to begin the school year.  Please know that this decision did not come 
easily; however, the health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority. 
 

When participating in Distance Learning, your child(ren) will be learning from home five days a week 
through the support of your child(ren)’s teacher(s).  At this point in time, the duration of Distance 
Learning is not yet determined. However, our hopes are to return back to in person/at school learning 
as soon as it is deemed safe for our students and teachers.   
 

We will be reaching out to you in the near future with more information about Distance Learning. We 
are working to provide the support, materials, and instruction your child(ren) need to be successful. 
 

School offices will be open on August 3rd. Please feel free to reach out to the Roseland District Office 
at (707) 545-0102, or contact your child(s) site principal: 
 

 Roseland Elementary: Michelle Leisen, mleisen@roselandsd.org, 707- 545-0100 
 Sheppard Elementary: Jenny Young, jyoung@roselandsd.org, 707-546-7050 
 Roseland Creek Elementary: William Nilsen, wnilsen@roselandsd.org, 707-543-2800 
 RAMS: Haley Piazza, hpiazza@roselandsd.org 707-546-7089 
 Roseland Collegiate Prep (RCP): Danielle Yount, dyount@roselandsd.org, 707-528-1764 
 Roseland University Prep (RUP): Sue Reese, sreese@roselandsd.org, 707-566-9990 

 
We thank you for your patience, understanding, and trust in the Roseland School District to educate 
your child.   
 

Sincerely, 
 

Amy Jones-Kerr 
Superintendent 
Roseland School District 
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